
January PTO Meeting Notes 1-11-2021 @6:30 pm 
Attendees: Diane Erickson, Michelle Kloncz, Kim Jensen 

PLEASE NOTE: Sorry we experienced technical difficulties with our Zoom meeting invitation 
and our start time was delayed. 

Spirit Wear is going well. October proceeds were $103.79 (paid in November), November 
proceeds were $48.47, paid in December. Year End Total is $230.42 

Red Bubble—Kim set up this account last week. Car stickers are now available on this 
platform. More products will be available soon 

Budget Report—MSA is good on funds for this year. $463.88 was spent on teacher meals in 
November (for conferences). Insurance Renewal is coming up in March. 

MSA Family Event—MSA PTO is hosting a sledding day @ the Battle Creek Recreation Center 
sledding hill! We will plan to meet from 1 to 3 pm on Saturday, January 16. Hot cocoa will be 
served! 

Next Meeting Date—Monday, March 1, 2021 from 6:30 to 7:30 pm. 


